
 

 

Public Notice 
Tuftonboro Planning Board 

Town Offices, 240 Middle Road 
Thursday, January 31, 2019 

7:00 PM  
 

In accordance with RSA 675:7, the Planning Board gives notice of the following 
public hearing to consider zoning changes to the current Tuftonboro Zoning 

Ordinance.  A full text of the proposed zoning change is available on  
our website and at the Town Offices. 

 
 Section 10.4.1 Limitations (Public Hearing continued from January 17, 2019) 

 


